GRANT MANAGEMENT TRAINING

Is your club planning to do a District Grant or a Global Grant in 2022-2023?  Then your club has to certify, sign a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU), and submit to the Grant Subcommittee Chair to be qualified.  

To certify, the President-Elect (PE) and one other person from the club need to complete the training on Rotary International’s website MyRotary.org (in the Learning Center),  and print their diplomas.  The PE and the current President need to sign the MOU and send it and the diplomas, to the Grant Subcommittee Chair before the district grant deadline of May 27, 2022.  Whoever is the one in charge of doing the grant needs to be trained, so the second person should be the one doing the district grant.  Paul Friedrich is the Grant Subcommittee Chair and may be contacted at pfried28@gmail.com

The training is composed of nine modules on RI’s Learning Center called Grant Management Seminar.  Eight of the modules are only 15-minutes long, so it is easy to work through them at your convenience.  The eighth one is longer, because it includes the test.  Be certain to print out your diplomas, or the course will leave you as enrolled and not completed.

In subsequent years, those who have already completed the initial Grant Management Seminar in the Learning Center, can be requalified by completing the single Grant Management Recertification module, which includes any changes to grant procedures and a refresher quiz.   Then print out and submit the diploma to the Grant Subcommittee Chair.

For those doing global grants, the primary Point of Contact (POC) and all other committee members all have to complete the training on the Learning Center, print their diplomas, and submit to the Grant Subcommittee Chair.  All proposed global grants, along with the completed Community Assessment Form, have to be submitted to the Grant Subcommittee Chair prior to being submitted to The Rotary Foundation (TRF).  This review is intended to speed up the processing of global grants.  Any global grants that do not go through this process will not be approved by the Foundation Chair, nor the District Governor.


